
cc:Mail for: Geoff LeBARON 

Subject: Sunday 11/09/97 

From: <zapoti@osage.net (by way of Chris Pepper -- NAS Webmaster) > at INTERNET 11/10/97 9:38 AM 

To: Geoff LeBARON at Audubon-NY 

Wanted to report a sighting of an Europeon Goldfinch at our bird feeder for 
two days, at Mitchell IA . To us it was a real treat and a first time ever 
seeing this bird. 
My bird book stated -Introduced and Rare, not well established anywhere in 
North America . 
Hope this information is a record for this area. 
Thank You 
Bonnie 
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